
Dearest Don, 

first of all I want to thank for your rather lengthy phone call the 
other night as it surely added loads of information as to what you are 
up to and what your plans are for the near future. 
Don, please dont' worry about writing as I can surely appreciate that 
particular difficutly since I as well am not able to do so. 

As promised I'm also sending a copy of the annual report from the Museum 
of Grand Pressigny and as I did not notice a copy of a livre de beurre 
I thought you would be interested in the blades depicted on one of the 
pages. I don't know how good your French is but perhaps in Idaho you 
may find someone that is able to translate the articles for you. 

I'm also looking forward to receiving a copy of that new Folsom site that 
is now being dug in your area especially since you said that it looks 
as if it is bigger than the Linden meier site. I do look forward to 
that article _and hopefully you will obtain it before too longo 

While on the subject the person who does my writing for me brought one 
of the issues of the National Geographic Magazine and pointed out that 
article to which you referredo I am familiar with the article as someone 
else already has sent me a photo copy of it but not having had a chance 
to read I was unaware of the mention of your name in it. In any case 
they could have written more about you. especially in view of all that 
you have done in that particular field. 

That's about it Don, so do take care and let me hear from you again 
before too long. 

Very kind regards 
George 

GW/LLS 
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